## To Think About.

Missionary Meeting. The B. Y. P. U. gave us a most helpfull Missionary Service Friday evening, Nov. 18. Bro. S. C. Freeman, Pastor of the Sackville and Hammond Plains Church spoke inspiringly on "The Student Volunteer Movement" Thanks B. Y. P. U. Try again.

Promise Meeting Wednesday evening. It is desired the each attendant shall select one verse of the Blessed Bible and repeat it are read it. Let us see how many Promises we can get for OUR GOOD. Be sure and do your part. Thank the Lord now for the good service we are going to

have. HAND-SHAKING FEAST at the close of the meeting.

My Brother, everybody knows where you stand on political issued, but how many know how you stand on the greatest of issues—The salva-

tion of your Soul. Tell it out.

What an Uplifting "after meeting" we had last Sunday evening. Of all the meetings you ought to attend during the week this is THE ONE. Do you invite your friends and strangers? Come to-night with a prayerful heart.

Thanksgiving Social was fairly attended; the wet weather prevented some from being present. The offering amounted to \$166.00. Music and refreshments were equal to any previous occasion, and everybe by enjoyed the handshake and half hour of chat. An opportunity is given to those who were not present to increase the offering to \$200.00. Mark the envelope "Special Thank-offering."

The Special Services at Bloomfield St. Mission are increasing in interest. Some have manifested a desire to follow Jesus. Are you praying for the meetings? Have you gone up and tried to answer your prayers? The Mission Workers are doing nobly, but they need more support from the Church. Go up this week and help win Souls for Christ.

The Ladies of the Sewing Circle hold their Sale in the Vestry on the evening of Dec. 8. That will be the opportunity for you to secure your C tristmas presents. There will be an unusually fine assortment of fancy goods, &c. Proceeds towards Organ Fund.

Wedding Bells. At the residence of the bride's parents, Agricola St., Nov. 18, by the Pastor, A. E. V. Cross and Laura Ada Gray. We tender best wishes to the happy couple. The ladies of the Church will find them at home in Dartmouth in about a fortnight.

A THE RESIDENCE OF THE PARTY OF

Superintendent A. C. Layton has gone to Boston and vicinity on a

short stay.

This church is supported by voluntary contributions. Subscriptions may be made to the Treasurer or Nelson Smith, Chairman of Pinance Com. Applications for sittings should be made to Dea. James McPherson, Chairman of Pew Committee. The seats are assigned—not rented.

STRANGERS CORDIALLY WELCOMED.